
"We build too many walls and

not enough bridges."

-Issac Newton

Third Bridge Crossing:  The Town Council voted to accept CRCOG/SLR
Consulting's Route 4 Connectivity Study (Third Bridge Crossing) after members
of CRCOG and SLR provided a high-level presentation.  This is a key first step in a
potential bridge project which would extend Monteith Drive over the
Farmington River to New Britain Avenue which would alleviate traffic in both
Farmington and Unionville Center.  More public information will be made
available in November 2022.  
1928 Building: The 1928 Building Committee is evaluating options for the 1928
building and the committee selected Silver/Petrucelli + Associates to serve as
the architect for the project.  The 1928 building will be the discussion at the
September 27, 2022, Town Council workshop meeting.
FHS Building Project: The Early Enabling Phase of the building project is
wrapping up. This phase consisted of preliminary sitework, installation of a
construction fence, and construction of the temporary parking lot.  Bid
packages were released and responses are expected within the next month.  
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Visit https://bit.ly/farmingtonvolunteer for volunteer opportunities with the Town
of Farmington. Call the Town Clerk's Office at (860) 675-2380 for more information
regarding serving on a Board or Commission.

Quote

Are You Interested in Serving the Farmington Community?

SEPTEMBER 27, 2022, 7PM - REGULAR MEETING @
TOWN HALL

OCTOBER 11, 2022, 7PM - REGULAR MEETING @ 
TOWN HALL
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